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CPTED and Safegrowth principles require immense effort, commitment and 
engagement. To truly make a difference in our communities we must commit to the 
"long game" and change the environment and culture of space that s problematic. A big 
shout out to Herb and his team's efforts in North Battleford, Saskatchewan! Read 
the Maclean's article here! 
  

http://cpted.net/resources/Documents/Articles_Resources/Macleans%20Sutton%20Dec%202017.pdf

